Oak Class News

Autumn Term I

Who's Who!

Miss Wilkie and Mrs Vallente will be working in Oak Class Monday to Friday.

Miss West will also support on

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays and Miss Ellis on Mondays and Thursdays.

This half term's Values

- Wk I: Trust and Respect
- Wk 2: Courage
- Wk 3: Cooperation
- Wk 4: Humility
- Wk 5: Friendship
- Wk 6: Unity
- Wk 7: World Values Day
- Wk 8: Tolerance and Kindness

Important Things To Remember



- **PE** is on a Friday
- Your child needs to bring in a water bottle filled with water every day.
 They can have juice provided by school in class.
- Please check Class Dojo regularly to keep up to date with the latest information and updates from the school and our class

A Peek At What We Are Learning



Our English unit this half term will be based on the book 'Secrets of a Sun King' which enters a world of Egyptian pharaohs and ancient curses linking to our history topic. We will be taken on a journey through the book with carefully paced reading opportunities, grammar activities and extended writing opportunities such as an explanation text, newspaper article and narrative.



We will be starting a new scheme in math called Red Rose Mastery Maths. This uses a spiral curriculum approach which reduces cognitive load, supports retention and enables children to make connections across the different strands of mathematics. This half term the children will be focusing on place value, addition and subtraction, and multiplication and division.



Math



Science



In science, we will be investigating living things and their habitats. During this unit of work, children will learn the seven life processes that distinguish living from non-living things. They will consolidate and extend previous learning on the life cycles of plants and animals, comparing and describing differences in the life cycles of mammals, amphibians, reptiles, birds and insects.

Topics

We will be studying Ancient Egypt in history this half term, learning all about pyramids, Pharaohs, the Nile and mummification! Morecambe Football Club will also be coming in to deliver PE on a Friday afternoon.

If your child has been showing the week's value at home, please send in a Dojo message so we can put them forward for a home nomination.

